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Gail Eva Long 
gelong@usa.net
Chicago, IL 
As a member of the Giron family (now) from Alexandria, LA, I am proud and 
happy to have found this site. After years of being told by white creoles that I 
am not "really" Creole (and years of getting into arguments with them), this site 
is the beginning of true vindication, and the beginning of the whole truth being 
told. Thank You for making this information available to many. 
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fcmboley@aol.com


Chicago


Enjoy your website...I am a descentant of Prosper and Mary Hertzog Normand. Also Ray 
and Eulalia Linscomb Alston of Avoyelles and Rapides Parish, Louisiana. Keep up the 
excellent work.
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talia@beaujeau-rhodes.com


Chicago


Im not of creole descent but my fiance and his family is. They are teaching me alot about 
their family heritage and I wanted to learn more about the creole heritage on my own and I 
came across this website. It's very beneficial and has been a big help to me in learning more 
about my future husbands background.
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